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[image: image2.wmf]Dear Parents and Caregivers,
I hope that this newsletter finds you well. Before the February vacation, we celebrated the 100th Day of School. We have now past the half way point in the school year.  I want to thank you for your support as we continue to partner together to provide our kids with the best education possible. I am looking forward to seeing you on March 13th for Parent Teacher Conference day.
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Science Fair 
Our annual science fair will take place the week of March 12th in the All Purpose Room.  Each grade will display their class science project winners.  Please visit and show your support for all our young scientists.

Report Cards/Parent-Teacher Conferences

Parents can meet with teachers during the following scheduled conference day:

Tuesday Afternoon/Evening – March 13th 
Exact times were outlined in a special notice.  Please make an effort to meet with your child’s teacher.  No report cards will be given to students.
Attendance and Lateness Alert!
It is essential that your child attend school regularly.  If your child is absent, an excuse note must be sent to the teacher on the day the child returns to school.  Reminder – children must be in their classroom by 8:00 a.m. in order not to be marked late!  School doors open at 7:30 a.m.


March 20th – Spirit Sale - $1.00

March 28th – Card Party @ Maestro’s 
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March 6th – Literacy/Pajama Night 6:00-8:00 Grades K & 1
March 7th – Literacy/Pajama Night 6:00-8:00 Grades 2 & 3

March 8th – Literacy/Pajama Night 6:00-8:00 Grades 4 & 5

Tuesday, March 13th is a half-day for Parent-Teacher conferences.  Dismissal begins at 11:30 
March 30th – Kindergarten Open House 9:00 a.m.
Looking Ahead - April Calendar
April 6-13 - Spring Recess

April 17, 18, 19 – NYS ELA test grades 3-4-5

April 25-26-27 – NYS Math test grades 3-4-5


  
Greetings to all!!   (
This month we will be hosting a Nutrition Café. We will be sharing ideas about ways to help families eat healthy. We will also be hosting a workshop titled Understanding Bullying; we will discuss the details on why it happens & how to properly identify it.  Details will follow. 

 Reminder!!  This month is the start of the New York City Department of Education’s fifth annual Learning Environment Survey for all parents.  This year, we hope that more parents will let their voices be heard by completing the survey.  Remember through the survey, your opinions really count. 

You can change your school.  

Mrs. Forde
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Come to the Card Party!








